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Dear neighbour, 

We are upgrading Waitara Public School with new and improved education facilities for students. 
The upgrade is progressing well with Stage 2 works underway.  

As part of Stage 2 works, a raised pedestrian crossing will be installed on Myra Street outside Waitara 
Public School. This work will take place between 8:00pm and 5:00am on Monday 17 August to 
Tuesday 18 August 2020, weather permitting.  

Due to the nature of the work you may experience increased noise. Measures will be implemented to 
minimise disruption, including: 

 noisy activities, such as jackhammering, will finish by 11:00pm 

 plant equipment will be switched off when not in use. 

Traffic management will be in place to safely direct pedestrians and traffic during the work.  

In the event of bad weather, work will be undertaken between 8:00pm and 5:00am on Tuesday 18 
August and Wednesday 19 August 2020. If unsuitable weather continues, we will notify you of a 
change in scheduling. 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

For more information contact:  
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